THE MINISTER FOR
FOREIGN AFFAIRS

8 June 2023

Your Excellency,

This year we celebrate 55 years of diplomatic relations between Denmark
and Mongolia.

Our ties date all the way back to the 1920s when Danish explorer Henning
Haslund-Christensen carried out his expeditions to Mongolia that
continue to inspire today.

Earlier this year, our Ambassador to Mongolia H.E. Thomas @strup
Moller handed over his credentials to your President H.E. Ukhnaagiin
Khurelsukh and had very constructive dialogues with you and other
members of your government regarding opportunities for further
development of our good relations, to the benefit of not only Mongolia
and Denmark, but the wotld.

Together we face a number of global challenges that can only be tackled
by joint efforts. Dealing with climate change will require efforts from all.
I am glad that Denmark and Mongolia share a common goal of a more
green and sustainable future.

It is my hope that we can further our already strong bilateral telations on
green transition and economic development in the years to come.

Yours sincgyely,

Lars Lekke Rasmussen

Her Excellency
Ms. Battsetseg Batmunkh
Foreign Minister of Mongolia



